
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This week is the last week of the third quarter and our last week before spring break. Students 

will be out all next week and will return Tuesday, April 2nd. We have talked to our students about 

finishing the third quarter and the final stretch of the year strong.   

 

Our third interim assessments are this week. 8th graders completed science interims today. All 

students will complete reading tomorrow and math on Wednesday. Students need to be on time 

and have their charged laptops.  

 

On Wednesday, April 3rd from 5:30-7:00 Ragsdale high school will host a rising 9th grade family 

engagement night in their cafeteria.  Guidance counselors, 9th grade teachers, and other staff will 

be on hand to help students and parents prepare for the transition to high school.  Dinner will be 

provided. Our teachers will be sending home a flier with students. Please RSVP by using the QR 

code on the flyer located on our website or social media pages. 

 

Our spring sports teams will kick off their seasons during the week we return from spring break. 

Track will have their first meet on Wednesday, April 3 at Eastern. Baseball and softball will get 

started on Thursday, April 4 here at home against Western.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


